Busbee, Bruce
i ini e —————————— e e e

From: Busbee, Bruce

Sent: Friday, December 6, 2024 10:22 AM

To: Lara Ceisel

Cc: Michele @ Charter; nicholas skenteris

Subject: RE: Barbara Stone Foundation State Appropriation Funds FY24 - Q4 Expenditure Report
Attachments: Quarterly Expenditure Report (1).xlsx

Lara,

I hope this finds you well and enjoying the festivities of the holiday season. | am currently foliowing up on some
loose ends from FY 2024. As you recall, DDSN submitted expenditure reports to the Executive Budget Office, the
House Ways and Means and the Senate Finance chairs. June 30, 2024, The Barbara Stone Foundation reported a
balance of $117,389.77. These funds were carried forward in your accounts to be used for the approved project.
We will soon be ending the second quarter of the second year of fund availability. If your funding has been
exhausted, please complete the attached quarterly report showing a zero balance. However, if the funding has not
been fully exhausted; please complete the report for the first two quarters of this year. These reports are due
quarterly until exhaustion.

I look forward to our continued working relationship and sincerely hope that the new year brings you much
success and happiness.

Sincerely,
Bruce

BRUCE BUSBEE, MPH
Budget Director

Bruce.Busbee@ddsn.sc.gov n
S, 803-898-9740

9 3440 Harden Street Ext, Columbia, 5C 29203
(3 www.ddsn.sc.gov

‘e
+¥: South Carclina

Department of Disabilittes and Special Needs

from: Lara Ceisel <lara@barbarastonefoundation.org>

Sent: Friday, July 5, 2024 10:16 PM

To: Bushee, Bruce <Bruce.Busbee@ddsn.sc.gov>

Cc: Michele @ Charter <michelereeves@charter.net>; nicholas skenteris <cdillc@icloud.com>
Subject: Barbara Stone Foundation State Appropriation Funds FY24 - Q4 Expenditure Report

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello Bruce,



Thank you for your correspondence. | see from your other email that you are out of the office through July
15. Attached is our State Appropriation Funds FY24 - Q4 Expenditure Report and additional suppotting
documentation with regards to our Spring '24 grant cycle.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns. | look forward to catching up with you
after July 15 - | have a good bit of availability that week and will adapt to your schedule.

We appreciate the support and partnership.

Take care,

Lara Ceisel
Executive Director - Barbara Stone Foundation

lara@barbarastonefoundation.org
828-808-1896 {mobile)
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